
PRIMARY 
TEACHERS UNION

STRIKE
Wednesday, 

15 August 2018

Bruce Mclaren Intermediate School
will be CLOSED to all students on

WEDNESDAY, 15 AUGUST 2018

NZEI is seeking significant 
improvements to school resourcing, 
special education support and 
teacher and principal salaries. These 
are all issues that must be urgently 
addressed to avert a deepening crisis 
in the primary school sector.

We are grateful to our community 
for their support to ensure education 
develops as we would hope for our 
children and all children.


